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Chairman of the BZA, Frederick L. Hill
RE: Comments in Support of Maret's Application

Dear Chairman Hill -

My name is Susanne Salkind and I live in the Chevy Chase neighborhood of Washington at 5431 Nevada Ave,
NW. I am writing in support of Maret's application for athletic fields at the Episcopal Center for Children
(ECC).

As a resident of the neighborhood and a Maret parent I strongly support this application. I believe it is a clear
win/win for the ECC, the neighborhood, and Maret. It provides a vital lifeline for long-term financial stability to
the ECC. It addresses a need for access to athletic fields for the community. And, it solves a resource need for
Maret by providing a long-term solution to the need for athletic facilities.

I know that Maret will live into their values and be a responsive partner with the neighborhood and city. I
hope that you will vote to support Maret's application for Athletic Fields at the ECC.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Susanne Salkind
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